
Governors Termly  Report to Parents – Autumn Term 2019 
 

A very warm welcome to all new parents and guardians and thank you for your continued 
support over the past year. As governors we have a responsibility to you as parents, to ensure 
that we provide sufficient challenge to the schools leadership team, to ensure that Ightenhill 
Nursery School encompasses its ethos - we nurture, we learn, we grow. 

The membership of the Governing Body is as follows : 

Name Appointed By Responsibilities Nominated Governor Area 

Mrs Andrea Harvey Co-opted Governor Chair of Governors 
 
Safeguarding 
Prevent  
Attendance and Parental Involvement. 
SEND 

Mrs Ruth Thompson Co-opted Governor Vice Chair of 
Governors 

Chair of Curriculum 
Committee 

 
Assessment  
School Improvement Priority - 
Leadership 

Mrs Julie Spencer Co-opted Governor Chair of Resources 
Committee 

 
EYPP 
School Improvement Priority – 
Curriculum 

Mr Ross Hudson Local Authority 
Governor 

 
 
Online Safety 
 

Mrs Kirsten Knight Co-opted Governor  
 
Health and Safety 
Forest School 
 

Mrs Ambreen Iqbal Co-opted Governor  More Able 

School Improvement Priority – 
Speaking 

Vacancy Parent Governor  N/A 

Vacancy Parent Governor  N/A 

Mrs N Daniels-Green Headteacher  Link Governor 

Mrs A Mangham Staff Governor  N/A 

 

If you are interested in becoming a school governor, please see further details on the 
Newsletters. Mrs Daniels-Green and Miss Stokes can also give information regarding the role 
and what it entails. 

 

 



 

Over the Autumn Term we as governors have: 

1. Met once as a Full Governing Body 

2.The Resources Committee and Curriculum Committee have also met once. 

3. Held a Governor Workshop – to look at funding. 

 

 

In addition to the above committee meetings, the following committees also met; 

a) Appraisal committee met undertake the Headteachers appraisal with the School Adviser 

b) Pay Committee met to review any members of staff eligible for pay progression. 

c)Undertaken nominated governor visits. 

 

NOMINATED GOVERNOR VISITS: 

 

Mrs Harvey to look at Health and Safety, SEN, Safeguarding and Attendance. 

Mrs Knight to look at Forest School provision  

Mr Hudson to look at Online Safety within the Nursery School. 

 

TRAINING UNDERTAKEN: 

 SFVS (Schools Financial Value Standard) – Mrs Harvey 

 

POLICIES REVIEWED: 

 Lettings Policy/Charges 

 Charging and Remissions Policy 

 Internal Financial Regulations 
 

 

The Governors wish the pupils, parents and staff at Ightenhill Nursery School a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Report By: Andrea Harvey 
On Behalf of the Governing Body 


